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Appendix A 

   

                  February 15, 2022 

To: City Council Port Colborne, 

Community Living Port Colborne-Wainfleet will be celebrating our 60th Anniversary on 
Saturday June 4th, 2022. We are planning an outdoor event from 2-5pm to celebrate 
this exciting event and we welcome you to join us.  

This event is open to the public and due to the central location, accessibility and high 
visibility; we are hoping to hold this event at Market Square and King George Park.  

We are requesting that Market Square be closed for parking on Saturday June 4th, 
2022 from 10am-6pm for this event. We do plan on having three food trucks at this 
event, these would be the only vehicle required to access the area.  

We appreciate your consideration.  

 
 

Bobbie Broughton 
Chair- CLPCW 60th Anniversary Planning Committee  
Community Living Port Colborne~Wainfleet 
100 McRae Avenue, Port Colborne, ON L3K 2A8 
(905) 835-8941 ext. 116 
(905) 835-5515 fax  
bbroughton@clpcw.com 
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